
Welcome New Horizons CTE Students!

We are excited to welcome you to New Horizons for the 2025-2026

school year! Whether you're new to career and technical education

or continuing your journey, you're joining a community focused on

hands-on learning, career readiness, and real-world experience.

Classes begin on Monday, August 25th, and we can't wait to see

you on campus. Get ready to build valuable skills, explore your

future, and work with instructors and peers who are passionate

about your success.

Dewey Ray, Principal

New Horizons Regional Education Center

http://www.nhrec.org/


We are thrilled to announce Quintasia Brown as the NHREC & Butler Farm CTE Teacher of the Year!

Her passion, dedication, and excellence inspire us all. We are excited and confident that she will

represent the organization with pride and excellence!



GLS Selection Day 2025 brought students and employers together to strengthen Hampton Roads

through workforce development. Thanks to all who attended - and congrats to our NHREC

students as they begin their new careers! Over 80 CTE students were hired by regional employers.



The rain and wind didn't stop our students from showing up and showing out! The smiles on their

faces made it all worthwhile! Congratulations to all of our Program Completers and the Sky's The

Limit!
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The Butler Farm Campus proudly inducted 57 students into the National Technical Honor Society.

Congratulations to our new members!

Congrats to Kamya

Hayes, a senior at

Hampton High School, for

being named Exchange

Club of Wythe Youth of

the Year!

Medical Assistant

students offered free

blood pressure checks to

participants at the March

of Dimes walk.

Congrats to the PT/OT

program for partnering

with the American Red

Cross and collecting 107

pints of blood this year.

That's enough to save 324

lives!



1st Day of Classes - Students will begin classes on Monday, August 25th

Parking Decals - Applications are available in the main office. The cost is $35.00. All applications

must be completed fully with all supporting documentation (copy of driver's license, vehicle

registration, and proof of insurance) to receive a decal.

Student Fees (where applicable) are due in full by September 19th. More information about fees

will be provided

Event Information

Make-Up Orientation

Students that attended the June orientation do not have to

attend this make-up orientation.

When?

Wednesday, Aug 20, 2025, 04:00 PM

Where?

520 Butler Farm Road, Hampton, VA, USA

Dewey Ray
Dewey is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

location_on Open maps

https://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=520%20Butler%20Farm%20Road%2C%20Hampton%2C%20VA%2C%20USA&hl=en

